Government of Himachal Pradesh
Irrigation & Public Health Department

No.IPH-A-A(1)-32/2018 Dated: Shimla-171002, 8% March, 2019

NOTIFICATION

The Governor, Himachal Pradesh is pleased to
order to withdraw the notification of even number dated 13%
February,2019 regarding shifting of the administrative control of IPH
Sub Division Gagret and IPH Sub Division, Daualtpur from IPH Division
No.ll Una to Food Protection Division, Gagret District Una.

BY ORDER

ONKAR CHAND SHARMA
Principal Secretary (IPH) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh

Endst. No. As above Dated: Shimla-171002, the 8" March, 2019
Copy to :-

The Pr. Accountant General (Audit) HP Shimla-171003.

The Deputy Accountant General (A&E) HP Shimla-171003.

The Engineer-in-Chief, IPH Department, U.S Club, Shimla-171001.

The Engineer-in-Chief (Project) Fatehpur, District Kangra.

The Under Secretary (Finance) to the Government of HP Shimla-171002.
All Chief Engineers/Superintending Engineers IPH Department, HP

The Executive Engineer, IPH Division, No.Il Una/FP Division, Gagret.

Guard File/ Spare copies.
Vhbtel

(Mahipal Verma)
Under Secretary (IPH) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Phone No.0177-2880484
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